Dear Farm Families,
Sadly we must notify you that we will not be having our
Summer Farm Camp. We have been considering camp
options for many weeks as we awaited government
direction from the Suffolk County Health Dept. We have
studied camp guidelines from the state, county, Centers
for Disease Control and other associations. The testing
and process that we would need to complete in order to
achieve a healthy environment for your children and our
staff would transform our camp experiences into a
program that simply would not rise to the enriching, fun,
educational and magical standards that make our
sessions appealing each year. As a result, we have made
the extremely difficult decision to cancel our traditional
Summer Farm Camp 2020.
Since traditional Benner’s Farm Summer Camp is not
plausible, we have been studying alternate programing for
your family, (our farm friends), for the 2020 summer. We
know that the sequester has been devastating to normal
family outings and all children’s programs. Our camp staff
is working on smaller summer programs and family visits
that could substitute our traditional camp and farm
experiences. The safety of our family, friends, coworkers
and customers remains our highest priority so we have
taken all the necessary steps to fight this virus and flatten
the curve.
We are working with our staff this upcoming week to

finalize these special summer programs or visits and
expect to have a list of possibilities soon. We will design
these offerings to minimize risks to our visitors and staff.
We know that you choose Benner’s Farm to enhance your
children’s knowledge, imagination and unique
experiences. We are heartsick that we can’t watch your
child’s imagination grow, watch them discover and expand
their worlds this summer at camp. We hope that we will be
able to sing, dance, laugh, explore and play with them
again very soon. Be on the look-out for a new list of
“Summer-Programs” at Benner’s Farm in the upcoming
weeks
Starting the week of June 22nd, we will offer “Private
Family Farm Tours” for up to 10 people. Join us for an
hour as we walk through the farm, visiting the animals and
gardens and finishing with a fun hay-ride around the farm
grounds. Click here to book your tour
www.bennersfarm.com
Any questions please contact the farm office at
631-689-8172.

